
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
12 November 2020 

 
Individual Pupil Photos 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The school photographer will be here on Monday 23rd November to take individual photos of the 
children and photos of siblings within the school. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 safety measures, 
we are unable to include pre-school siblings in the photos this year as we have done in the past.  
 
Please note that there will be NO PE sessions on this day, and children should therefore come to 
school wearing full school uniform. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Mrs A Mitchell    

         
Head Teacher 


